
 

 
 

 

September 3, 2021 

 

Dwayne Dodgen 

Via email to: dwaynefit@gmail.com 

 

Re: Response to Public Records Request, File No. 21-46 

 

Dear Mr. Dodgen: 

 

This letter is an initial acknowledgement and final response to your request for public records in 

your August 30, 2021 email stating: 

 

“I'd like any copies of official complaints made against me while on school grounds by staff or 

other parents.      This includes official complaints by administrative staff.” 

 

We regret to inform you that we do not have any records responsive to your request.   

This completes our response to your request.  Thank you for allowing us to assist you.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Lydia Sellie, CPA 

Executive Director, Business and Finance 

Public Records Officer 
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